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(Send letter immediately with the attached pathology report, and resend letter in 23 months)

Date: _________

Re: Abnormal Pathology Report
Dear ________________________________________ ,
Our records indicate that you had a colorectal polyp(s) removed that was precancerous. This is not to say that you have cancer or that one day you will develop cancer. This is only to say that you are at a greater than average risk for developing colorectal cancer, and therefore according to national cancer screening guidelines, require colonoscopy screening every two years. 

Please contact my office at (602) 492-9919, and schedule your next colonoscopy examination. Your estimated colonoscopy re-examination date: 

(MONTH_YEAR: Approximately 23 months from the abnormal pathology report)

Additionally, according to national cancer screening guidelines, a colonoscopy examination is recommended every 2-years for your parents, siblings, and children. Family members without symptoms may arrange for a same day doctors visit/colonoscopy examination through our office. 

If you have any general questions or concerns, please contact my office. I want to personally thank you for choosing my office for your medical needs. I look forward to serving you and your family.

Sincerely,

Rick Shacket, DO, MD(H)

Rick Shacket, DO, MD(H)
Diplomate American Osteopathic Board of Proctology


RICK A SHACKETDO, MD(H)


BOARD CERTIFIED PROCTOLOGIST





3543 N. 7th Street, Phoenix AZ 85014 (602) 492-9919


10255 N. 32nd Street, Phoenix AZ 85028 (602) 492-9919
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